
Large (wide) EDTA tubes 
(16x100mm)

Incompatible haematology
tubes from October 5
From 5 October onwards haematology samples
at Guy’s and St Thomas’ Hospitals will be
processed using new analysers.

There will be changes to compatible tube types.
The tubes shown below must no longer be used.

Please switch to a compatible tube type. Any
samples submitted in the tubes above from 5
October cannot be analysed.

Phlebotomy services at the 
Trust are provided by Synnovis

Large tubes &
yellow top K EDTA tubes 
(13x100mm)
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